
Hello from Give Kids The World!

We can’t wait to welcome your family to the Village.

We know you may have questions about our procedures for hosting guests with cystic 
fibrosis, so we want to assure you that we’ll do everything we can to make their stay safe and 
comfortable. Here are some of the steps we take to mitigate risks to our guests:
 
1. To the best of our ability — based on villa availability — we won’t house guests with CF in 

adjoining villas.

2. To the best of our ability — and based on availability — guests with CF won’t be placed in 
the same villa on back-to-back weeks. If this is not possible, we will ensure that the villa 
is unoccupied at least 24 hours before a guest with CF arrives.

3. A CF awareness lanyard will be offered to any guest with CF. Wearing the lanyard is 
entirely up to the guest; however, if the individual is comfortable doing so, wearing the 
lanyard will help other CF guests identify them — and help them identify others with CF 
— in the Village’s public areas.

4. We have included a list of Entertainment offerings so you can better plan your time with 
us.

5. We will have facemasks available at Guest Services for you to utilize during your stay.  
Please reach out If you need any supplies.  

If there’s anything we can do to make you more comfortable, please let us know. To get ready 
for your trip, check our website for tips and videos: http://www.gktw.org/pre.
 

Give Kids The World Village is a nonprofit resort in 
Central Florida, where children with critical illnesses 
and their families are treated to magical, cost-free 
vacations.
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